
GRAND		STRAND		CORVETTE	CLUB	
MEETING	MINUTES	

MAY	19,	2019	

	

The	May	meeting	of	GSCC	was	held	on	May	19,	1019	at	The	Hanser	House,		Pawleys		Island		at	4pm.		
Attendance	was	26.	

Welcome	and	Opening	Comments	made	by	President	George	Washnak.		George	said	that	the	two	
cruise-ins	sponsored	by	the	Club	in	April	and	May	did	very	well	despite	the	number	of	events	that	were	
held	on	those	days.		He	thanked	all	of	the	members	who	came	to	the	cruise-ins	and	helped	out.	

President’s	Report:		George	Washnak	reported	that	John	Maggliato,	owner	of	Maggi		D’s		Restaurant,	
was	pleased	with	the	cruise-in	held	at	his	restaurant	on	April	27th.		There	were	33	cars.		We	raised	$57	
for	our	charities	from	the	50/50	and	$42	from	donations.		John	wants	to	do	another	one	in	July.		Marco,	
manager	of	Sam	Snead’s	Restaurant,	was	also	pleased	with	his	cruise-in	on	May	18th.		We	raised	$100	
from	50/50	sales	and	$45	in	our	donation	barrel	for	our	charities.		23	cars	participated.		He	wants	to	do	
another	one,	possibly	on	a	Sunday,		in	the	future.	

Vice-President’s	Report:		Pat	Hicks	was	unable	to	attend.	

Treasurer’s	Report:		George	gave	the	report.		Dee	was	unable	to	attend.	

Membership	Report:		Mickey		Sharp	reported	that	there	are	59	paid	members.	

Secretary’s		Report:		Eileen	Sharp	reported	that	the	April	minutes	were	on	the	website.	

Activity	Report:		Debbie	Washnak	collected	money	for	the	Carolina	River	Tour	on	June	1st.		Boarding	is	
scheduled	for	10am	and	the	boat	leaves	at	10:30am.		Parking	is	limited	so	Debbie	suggested	that	we	
meet	at	7am	in	the	Food	Lion	parking	lot	(intersection	of	Hwy	707	&	Bypass	17)	and	drive	to	
Georgetown.		The	plan	is	to	have	a	leisurely	breakfast	in	Georgetown,	park	our	cars	nearby,		and	then	
get	our	wrist	bands	for	the	tour	and	board	the	boat.		E-mails	have	been	sent	out	with	additional	detailed	
information.		Plans	are	in	place	for	the	picnic/party	at	the	VFW	in	July.		Debbie	will		have	costs	for	us	at	
our	next	meeting.		There	is	a	trip	to	the	Corvette	Museum	in	August	and	our	trip	to	Mt.	Airy	in	
September	is	tentatively	scheduled	for	September	21st,		22nd,	and	23rd.		In	October	a	scavenger	hunt	is	
planned.		November		is	open	and	in	December	we	will	have	the	Club	Christmas	Party	at	the	VFW.		As	the	
dates	for	these	activities	draw	closer,	additional	information	will	be	announced	at	the	meetings	and	e-
mails	will	be	sent.	

50/50:		The	winner	for	this	month’s	50/50	Drawing	is	Marty	Abbene.		$33	was	raised	for	our	charities.	



Old	Business:		Sixteen	members	attended	the	Pelican’s	Baseball	game	on	Tuesday,	May	14th.		The	buffet		
and	ball	game	were	enjoyed	by	all.		Cruise-ins	were	successful	considering	the	competition	we	faced.	

New	Business:		Talks	are	in	the	works	with	Coastal		Chevrolet,	Pawleys		Island	for	a	cruise-in	to	be	held	
there	in	October.		George	will	keep	us	informed	on	this	news.		George	also	wanted	to	remind	us	that	our	
charity,	Jasons	House,	would	be	receiving	families	in	June.		Pat	Hicks	will	send	out	e-mails	to	let	us	know	
how	many	cars	will	be	needed	for	each	day.		Also,	the	next	Cars	&	Coffee	will	be	on	June	2nd.	

Club	Meeting:		The	next	meeting	will	be	at	Sam	Snead’s,	Carolina	Forest	on	June	9th	at	4pm.	

With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	adjourned	at	4:25pm.	

	

Eileen	Sharp,	Secretary	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


